
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

May Highland Lodge Article

Greetings from the East,

March was a busy month…Highland Lodge was host of the Grand Line for the Area 
Conference on March 24th.  We had an excellent turnout – 60 brothers were in attendance. 
I believe the Grand Master Charles F. Marlowe and members of the Grand Line were 
very pleased.  Thank you for your participation.

By the time you read your Square & Compass for May, our fundraisers for the season 
will be completed.  Thanks to all of you who volunteered your time.  It is greatly 
appreciated.

On March 31st, Highland Lodge in conjunction with Three Rivers Lodge, held a Master 
Mason Degree and raised six brothers – Highland’s brother is Matthew Cates and Three 
Rivers brothers are Dan Broadnax, Sherwin Wilkes III, Robert Boulton, Jr., Kyle Smith 
and Tarrus Greer.  Thanks to Steve Anders, WM, Three Rivers Lodge, for his tremendous 
help in coordinating this degree. A special thank you goes to members of New Haven 
Lodge, Leo Lodge, Maumee Lodge, and Wayne Lodge for their expertise in Masonic 
work, which resulted in raising the six brothers.   Excellent showing, brothers!

On a more somber note, Brother Lyle Eiter passed away on March 25th.  He was 96 years 
old and a charter member of Highland Lodge.  Per his request, a Masonic funeral was 
held.

A new candidate was voted in during our April meeting.

Again, thanks to all of the brothers who made March a great success.

Fraternally,
Steve Tegtmeyer, WM


